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Needed: One-page articles

We often have several pages to fill in each is­
sue of Insecta Mundi. This is due to the practice
we follow of starting each full length article on the
right hand page. This provides a better appearing
separate. As logic will predict, about half of the
articles end on a right hand page, thus leaving the
last left hand page blank. A blank page in a scien­
tific journal is the same as throwing away money!
So, we scramble around trying to find something
to fill these pages, often with little success: better
to leave it blank some say.

You, as a member of CSE may publish 1 page
notes in these spaces free of charge, sometime
within a few weeks of submission. However, we
cannot provide you with separates. It is possible to
describe a new species, with an illustration, and
have it published within 6 weeks of submission
(but unlikely). Nevertheless, members are invited
to make use of this space (this page is an example).
Biological notes; new distribution records; catalog
corrections, and similar materials are suitable.
Why not take advantage of this space?


